



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson
Lower Street, Tettenhall,
Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

23rd October 2024

Multi-Skills Club - November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to be able to offer Multi-Skills Club as an extra-curricular activity available to girls and boys in KS1 during the Autumn Term 2024. This club will be run by Soccer2000 and will take place every Friday $3.20 \, \text{pm} - 4.30 \, \text{pm}$.

There will be a small charge for this extra-curricular activity, payment to secure a place must be made online via The School Gateway, under the heading 'Multi-Skills KS1' by **9am on Monday 4**th **November 2024.**

The club will run from Friday 8th November 2024 – 20th December 2024 and the cost for this half term will be £21.00 per pupil.

This club will have a 15-place capacity, once all the places are booked the club will no longer show as an option on The School Gateway.

If any parents/carers are not yet registered to make online payments, please find the School Comms payment and user guide on the school website under the heading 'Letters Home'.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

H-M Navratil

Helen-Marie Navratil Deputy Headteacher

> Schools of Sanctuary

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk









ICHFIELD









